
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
TO: TRAFFIC AND ROAD SAFETY ADVISORY 

PANEL  -  15 July 2010 
 
 
FROM:  COUNCIL – 8 July 2010 
 
 
Petition Relating to Recently Issued Parking Tickets in Kynaston Wood 

 
1. At the meeting of Council held on 8 July 2010, a petition was presented by 

Councillor Tony Ferrari, containing 46 signatures of residents of Kynaston 
Wood, requesting that the Council consider the appropriateness of issuing 
parking tickets in a road where parking on the pavement is along established 
custom and practice. 
  

2. The petition stood referred to the Traffic and Road Safety Advisory Panel. 
 

 [The first page of the petition (anonymised) is attached for reference]. 
  
FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
Background documents:  
1. Petition submitted to the Council meeting held on 8 July 2010. 
 
 
Contact: Vishal Seegoolam, Room 139, Democratic Services. Direct Dial: 020 8424 
1883 
E-mail: vishal.seegoolam@harrow.gov.uk 


